
SONAS CHRISTIAN HOLIDAYS 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  AUGUST 2024 
 
The summer weather has been a bit mixed for us all this year and a welcome break to a 
sunny country is always a great joy! 
 
We continue to develop our Sonas Christian Holiday Club and now have a bank account 
set up and the relevant email addresses for enquiries and for bookings. 
 
General enquiries: sch@sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
Bookings: booking@sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
We are delighted that things are moving forward positively, and we hope to have all our 
dates and locations posted on the web site by the end of September.  We will then be 
open for booking the holidays.  As we source the hotels and locations, we will post them 
up on the web site although they may not all be uploaded to the web site all at once. 
 
Just a reminder that when you book a holiday, you must be a member with £30 paid for 
contribution to your Membership Place.  As a new charity, it takes time to build funds and 
if you feel that you would like to donate to Sonas, we would welcome any donations. 
 
If you are interested to receive more information, please send us your name, email, and 
mobile phone number. 
 
Blessings to you, 
 

 
Elsie Normington 
Inverness 
Chairperson 
 
 
 
 
Our website is: 
 
www.sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
Send enquiries to email address:   sch@sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
[Please note that all communications will be online] 
 


